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I’m a dealer in Oregon for 24years. I have only had to use the 72hr release 2-3 times 

in my life of my business. The exception being when osp stopped running instant bg 

checks in 2022-23. Any more restrictions and I will have to shut down my business. 

Our fics system in Oregon is worse than dmv. Constantly waiting for approvals. 

Constantly getting double charged due to a data based error. Zero accountability. I 

have folks that have been on delay since 2021.  


